

Name

Pacific Northwest Numismatic Association McKivor Memorial Scholarship Program for British Token Congress 2024

Scholarship Application

The PNNA is offering one scholarship to attend the 2024 British (UK) Token Congress, currently scheduled to take place at the Hilton Hotel, Northampton, England, October 4-6, 2024. See https://www.thetokensociety.org.uk/ for details.

This scholarship is offered in honor of William ("Bill") McKivor, 1940-2021. Bill served the PNNA in several capacities, including board member and election chairman, and was a regular PNNA dealer. He received the prestigious Bob Everett Memorial Award in 2014. He was born in 1940, the same year the PNNA was founded. In his business, The Copper Corner, he specialized in British tokens and medals (including especially Conder tokens) and American colonial coinage. He produced 100 fixed price lists over a 25-year period up to his retirement in 2020. He was founding member #3 of the Conder Token Collector's Club. He travelled to the British Token Congress many times, and convinced a number of his British friends to attend a memorable British-American Token Congress in Seattle in May 2009.

The scholarship will cover the Congress registration fee up to \$300 (receipt required). The recipient is responsible for all other travel expenses. The PNNA requests that the recipient write a brief report for publication after the event. The recipient is also responsible for all international travel requirements, including passports, COVID-19 requirements, etc. In the event the 2024 Congress is cancelled or restricted so that Americans cannot attend, the scholarship will carry over to 2025.

The winner will be a PNNA member who completes this application and is selected by the awards committee. *If you are not a current member of the PNNA – please submit \$10.00 dues with the application (\$5.00 YN dues)*. *Please add \$5.00 to each dues classification if you want the PNNA's quarterly newsletter (The Nor'wester) mailed*. Deadline for receipt of applications will be April 30, 2024. Please submit completed applications to: PNNA Scholarship Program – Danny Bisgaard c/o S.N.S., PO Box 2051, Salem, OR 97308. Questions can be directed to Danny Bisgaard, 503-588-8162 or sdbisgaard@gmail.com.

PNNA	Member # Birth Date/
Addres	ss
	State Zip
Phone_	Email
Attach	a separate sheet answering the following:
1.	List the names of any numismatic groups to which you belong.
2.	List any numismatic activities that you have participated in. Examples: numismatic exhibits, coin club talks/presentations, club officer or board positions, etc.
3.	Write a paragraph about your numismatic collecting interests and how you got started in the hobby.
4.	Tell why you wish to attend the British Token Congress.
Applic	ant's Signature:
Note: 7	's Signature (if YN applicant under age 18):
Date: _	
	D 4 . D W 4 . N 20 2024

Receipt Deadline: April 30, 2024

Mail applications to: PNNA Scholarship Programs, Danny Bisgaard c/o S.N.S., PO Box 2051, Salem, OR 97308. (Or you may email Danny a scan of your signed application.)